
SLCT GENERAL MEETING  
MINUTES 

January 13, 2022 
 

Meeting called to order at 6:35 pm by Vice President Sandy Pallett. 

No new members were in attendance.  We now have 99 total members. 

Dues for SLCT are still $20 per year.  Cindy Decker was present to collect dues. 

A calendar for the year 2022 was created and handed out to everyone. 

There will be a new member welcome reception at 5 PM Jan. 27 at Sandy Pallett’s 
home. 

We will elect 3 new SLCT board members at the general membership meeting on March 
10, 2022. Members who are interested in running should contact Sandy Pallett. At least 
a year of SLCT membership is recommended, but newer members can run and are 
encouraged to do so. At the February meeting, the candidates will have a chance to 
introduce their backgrounds  to the membership. 

Spring show – Diana Nelinson 

The show “Catch Me If You Can” is cast and scheduled to run April 27 to May 1. 
Volunteers are needed to build the set under the supervision of Jack Mitchell and 
John Crawford. Many of the rehearsals will be held at Diana’s home. 

The cast includes Kate King-Turner, Lorin Hicks, Mario Carranza, Rich Paladino, 
Dennis Dannehl, Michael Carter, and Pat Wolfe. 

Summer show 

Sandy Bocynesky will direct the summer show. It is called “Last Round-up of the 
Guacamole Queens” and opens 7/8/22. Auditions will be in April and will consist 
of 9 female and 4 male roles. 

Fall show 

We still don’t have a Fall show planned.  We need a director to agree to do one. 
Also, we hope to discover members interested in assisting our directors, hopefully 
with the goal of directing in the future.  



ImproVables – Phyllis Novy 

Phyllis announced that the ImproVables show at Phase 1 on February 5, 2022 is 
sold out! Tickets were limited to 100. 

She also announced that another ImproVables show has been scheduled for April 
22, 2022 in the Cottonwood Saguaro Room. The tickets will include a buffet 
dinner and seating will be limited. 

Entertainment 

Roger Edmonds held a trivia game about Broadway musicals. For each question, 
he played a snippet of a Broadway tune and we had to name the tune and the 
show from which it came. 

The February meeting will include guests from the Chandler high schools to entertain us. 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:00 pm 


